Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 2:52 PM
To: '‘Delongliu’; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: val@alfaenv.com

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3140
Hi Mr. Liu,

| have changed the submittal date on Geotracker to April 27, 2015, not quite 3 months; as normally we extend
by about 60 days. Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with your extension request.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Delongliu [mailto:delongliu@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 2:20 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: val@alfaenv.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO3140

Mark

We have to ask the county give us a 3 month extension for all the works due to lack of money. We have applied ust
clean fund and hope it be approved soon.

Pls grant us the extension. We are small business owner really need the help.
Sincerely

Delong liu

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 26, 2014, at 1:18 PM, dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> wrote:

Dear Interested Parties,
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003140

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.



Sincerely,

ACEH

<DIR_L_2014-11-26.pdf>



